
 
 
May 22, 2021 
 
Attention USA Gymnastics Staff, 
 
I want to thank Lauryn, Stephanie, Lili, Jennifer and Shelba for their time last week, and 
thank you all for taking the concerns of the USGCOA seriously. We would also like to 
thank you for the expanded information listed on the Suspended page, that information 
could be very helpful to those wrongfully accused! 
 
We would like to follow up on a few items that maybe one of you could clarify. The first 
being, where do we find the documentation that mandates USA Gymnastics to post 
Interim measures on non-sexual complaints. Having that information to share with our 
membership would be very helpful. 
 
The other major concern is how long appeals and cases are taking. Has USA 
Gymnastics, or will USA Gymnastics communicate with the Center for Safe Sport 
regarding the detriment and damage prolonged investigations are causing Professional 
Members and Member clubs. 
 
We are hopeful that USA Gymnastics will better outline all the procedures that they take 
and implement once a complaint is received. Our membership is curious if any and all 
complaints filed can potentially be listed on the suspended list even without merit. With 
that, we would also like to know the procedures when a member is cleared, in hopes of 
reversing the damage that social media is causing those that are falsely accused.   
 
Lastly, we kindly ask that USA Gymnastics internally make a decision to remove Kevin 
Mazeika off the Suspended list. Having his name and reputation damaged is an issue, 
but the concern and lack of trust this is causing our community goes back to exactly 
why we formed. Many of us have watched the positive changes you all have made over 
the last few years, we want to continue our support and be able to factually say that we 
are all safe being members of USA Gymnastics. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 

Sandy Flores 
US Gymnastics Club Owners Association 
President 

 


